
 

 

 

You are invited to the KS1  

 production of a  

Lights, Camel, Action  

 
When: Monday 16th December 2019 2:00pm or  

Wednesday 18th December 2019 at 9:30 am or 2:00pm   

Where: The hall : please come to reception for 9:15am or 1:45pm  to ensure 

we are all seated and ready for the performance  

£2 per Ticket and this can be purchased from the school office..  Tea and 

Mince Pies will be served. 

We look forward to seeing you there to support the pupils 
and wish you a very Merry Christmas and restful holiday.   
From the KS1 Team!  


